From: John Seck

To: Siegfried, Stuart

Cc: Pekron, Brian; Davis, Jesse

Subject: Request to withdraw Buckeye Wind REN Application 21-0163-EL-REN
Date: Thursday, July 22, 2021 8:13:48 AM

Attachments: i@eOOl.Qng

Mr. Siegfried,

Good morning. We request that the Application in docket 21-0163-EL-REN be withdrawn. Let me
know if you have any questions or need anything else from me in order to process the withdrawal on
our behalf. If other subsequent proceedings related to this docket are held | would appreciate being
notified.

Regards,

John Seck

FKMEA

John Seck | Director, Resource Planning & Development
Direct 913.660.0243 | Mobile 816.654.2561 | seck@kmea.com

"NOTICE: This electronic mail (e-mail) contains confidential information that is intended only for the individual(s) or party(ies)
identified above, and not necessarily the addressee. Do not read, copy or forward this e-mail unless you are the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please return this e-mail using a reply command and then delete all copies."

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available.
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